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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
March 2, 2020 
 
Baxter Kirkland 
Eastern Colorado Aggregates, LLLP 
PO Box 580 
Rye, CO  81069 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval, Temporary Cessation (TC-1) Expiration Date,  
 Potts Pit #2, Permit File No. M-2006-013 
 
Dear Mr. Kirkland: 
 
On March 2, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the 
expiration date for the first term of Temporary Cessation (TC-1) for the Potts Pit #2 from May 2020 to 
May 2021 because of activity that the pit for a period of four months in 2019. The Division herby 
approves the extension request to May 2021. The Operator should be aware that when TC-1 expires 
they will be required to either resume mining operations, enter into final reclamation (5 year period) or 
request a second term of TC which will require a hearing before the Board for final approval. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Baxter Kirkland, Kirkland Construction, baxter@kirklandconstruction.us 

Brooke Boisvert, Kirkland Construction, brooke@kirklandconstruction.us 
Tilda Evans, Telesto Inc., tevans@telesto-inc.com 

 Taryn Tigges, ttigges@telesto-inc.com  
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